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Amendments to US Tariff regime  
 
 
Melbourne, Victoria: 3 February 2025 – Cettire Limited (ASX: CTT) (“Cettire” or the “Company”), a global 
luxury online platform, advises that it is continuing to assess the changes to the US tariffs on overseas imports. 

Regarding the announced changes to tariffs on imports from Canada, Mexico and China, Cettire confirms it 
does not have any agreements in place with suppliers in those countries. In FY24, approximately 7.5% of 
Cettire’s gross sales sourced from the US related to items manufactured in the jurisdictions impacted by the new 
tariffs. This represented approximately 4% of Cettire’s total gross sales.  

Cettire began identifying strategies to prepare for and mitigate potential changes to the US tariff regime 
throughout calendar year 2024 and continues to closely monitor the situation. 

 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors of Cettire Limited.  
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Further Information please contact: 
 
Investors Investors Media 
Tim Hume Sam Wells Marie Festa 
CFO NWR Communications EVP Communications 
investors@cettire.com  sam@nwrcommunications.com.au  marie.festa@cettire.com  
 +61 427 630 152 +61 405 494 705 
   

About Cettire 
 
Launched in 2017, Cettire is a global online platform, offering a large selection of in‑demand personal luxury goods via its 
website, cettire.com. Cettire has access to an extensive catalogue of more than 2,500 luxury brands and 500,000 products 
of clothing, shoes, bags, and accessories. Visit: www.cettireinvestors.com  
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